
 

 

 
 
 
 

This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 
  
  

Dear Parents, 
  

Today marks the one-year countdown to the start of the FIFA World Cup 2022 here in Qatar. 
  

DBS staff and students have been busy sharpening up our football skills in preparation! 
  

Please click here to view a video to mark the occasion. 
  

It would be great if you could share on your social media accounts and ‘tag’ any news/media sources 
so we can achieve global coverage. 
  

I hope you enjoy! 
  
  
  

Best Wishes, 

 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
  

https://u2092821.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=wZIcR2X-2BPolLbKQOoNQgwpS5xG5ezuHtC73zP5-2BpdjRks8BKjoCyo8acWe6IOj-2Faj7Z9_aEk-2F9JE40PPInu7iWj-2B5JFqdVekNwR75RTrm4dMJES0gxBW-2FCDJ4KZbP5N4vhgGkOi4ik0ZJSrTqx7McgziBDrQaZOnFnfANo532zaTRQ8FWiykKjJ9Fe6Z39HMlPLNRIeCG0lKcdHWqQzGJKprKwQciBcL2KuydkqJTZna1FIX-2FW5dHHQD3liGwkhROhTskUtymnTh3h11uk-2BbiN0a2a9JlZzxNgIPYlUyv7pwWLRA-3D

